
Russell George MS 
Chair of Health and Social Care Committee 
Tŷ Hywel 
Cardiff Bay 
CF99 1SN 

11 April 2024 

Dear Russell, 

Petition P-06-1404 Increase clarity and rights for people on direct payments or WILG to live 
independently  

The Petitions Committee considered this petition at our meeting on 18 March. The committee noted 
that legislation on Social Care is expected to be introduced after Easter.  It was agreed to write to 
your Committee to raise awareness of the issues outlined in the petition and the role they could play 
in addressing the bill.  

The full details of the Committee’s consideration of the petition, including the correspondence and 
the actions agreed by the Committee can be found here: 
https://business.senedd.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=42962     

I would be grateful if you could send your response by e-mail to the clerking team at 
petitions@senedd.wales. 

Yours sincerely 

Jack Sargeant MS 
Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg | We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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